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The report of the Council for the improvement in the education of Pharmaceutical Sciences and the 

recommendation of The Central Council for Education indicate that the 6-year education is 

required to develop pharmacists with high qualities as medical staff.  Each college of pharmacy 

started the education and practical training based on the model core-curriculum with the original 

program.  On the other hand, to develop scientist for the development of novel medicines, 4-year 

education program is also required.  Under these new education systems, what we should do in the 

education in the Graduate School of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences has been discussed.  

Recently, the first report about the purpose and the strategy in the Graduate School in the new 

generation was submitted.  Here, I will comment on the details of this report.  


